Mrs. H. L. MacCurdy, 244 Bronzville Road, Bronzville, New York.

Dear Mrs. MacGurdy:

We are delighted to know that you will be on hand for our game with Fordham, and much as we would like to do it, I am afraid we cannot give you the four tickets. These seats are in great demand and we are limited to two to a family, but in your case it is three because Howard is part of the family.

We will stay at the Hotel Belvedere and will probably get into New York City Sunday evening, December 27th. We play Monday night, the 28th. I will have your tickets with me at the hotel, and will be happy to see you.

Sincerely yours,

FCA:AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.